CORPORATION FALCONBRIDGE COPPER
Suite 130, 3074 Portage Avenue

@II Winnipeg, Manitoba R3K 0Y2

Telephone 204/889-4495

August 6, 1982 3./507
928/13

Mr. Philip Lieberman, President
Peppa Resources Limited

Suite 1202 - 750 West Pender Street
Vancouver, British Columbia

V6C 2T8

Dear Mr. Lieberman:

Further to our brief meeting of July 16, 1982 this will confirm that CORPORATION
FALCONBRIDGE COPPER is interested in reviewing all available data pertaining
to the "Twin J" property in the Mount Sicker area.

C.F.C. is currently in the process of reviewing its long term exploration plans
and it is therefore unlikely that I will be able to get back to Vancouver before
September or October at the earliest.

If you would consider sending the data to our Winnipeg office, I would be most
pleased to review it in confidence and would hopefully be in a position to further
consider your proposal with the object of providing a specific reply by October

1, 1982,

It was a pleasure meeting with you and Mr. Ashton and I certainly hope this delay
is acceptable to Peppa Resources.

Yours truly,
CORPORATION FALCONBRIDGE COPPER

foul S

P. W. A. Severin,
PWAS:js Senior Exploration Geologist
cc: B. D. Simmons



